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      01 June 2023 Official information request 8140011894 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
R Macintyre 
By email: fyi-request-22609-cce5e1ab@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Macintyre 
 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: Communication and meetings 

 
 

Thank you for your email dated 28 April 2023, in which you requested information about 
communication from Paul Majurey relating to the Ockham projects. The specific details of your 
request and our response are below. 
 
I am requesting the following: 
 
1) all communication between Paul MAJUREY and general managers (GM)s in 2023 

relating to OCKHAM projects. 
 
In terms of the correspondence, we ran an initial email search according to the below 
parameters: 
• To and from: Paul Majurey and Eke Panuku General Managers. 
• Search term: “Ockham” 
• Timeframe: 1 Jan 2023 – 28 April 2023 
 
Results:  Emails from Eke Panuku addresses to Paul, including 'Ockham' = 41 emails. Emails 
from Paul to the Eke Panuku email addresses = 8 emails. 
 
Please find copies of the email correspondence attached.  
 
Please note, we are withholding a number of emails under section 7(2)(i) Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987, namely it is necessary to withhold the information 
to allow Eke Panuku to carry on, without prejudice or disadvantage, negotiations (including 
commercial and industrial negotiations). 
 
2) details of meetings by GMs and/or board directors with Paul MAJUREY where 

MAJUREY is not in his capacity as Panuku chair OR director: 2023. 
 
We have no record of details or minutes of meetings of this type in this timeframe.  
 
Decisions relating to the information that is being released to you were made by a senior 
manager with the delegated authority from the Chief Executive of Eke Panuku.  
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You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman if you believe we have not responded 
appropriately to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official information 
request number 8140011894. 
 
Ngā mihi  

 
Amanda Pillay 
Privacy and Official Information Business Partner 
Governance Services 


